COMMUNICATION - C69

ITEM1

Special Committee of the Whole
July 8, 2020

-----Original Message-----

From: Theresa Di Ma.rco_>
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 2:23 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Keep Vaughan Green <keepvaughangreen@gmail.com>
Subject: [External] Deputation- Clybhouse Development’s Inc.

My name is Theresa Di Marco and my address is-Wycliffe Ave. And my phone number is_ and
my cell no. Is

This is to inform that I am opposed to the proposal that would subject Wycliffr and Kiloran Ave to additional traffic
from the proposed new development. There are already long delays during rush hour along Kiloran Ave. Exiting
onto Islingto Ave. More traffic will only lead to greater congestion and make our streets less safe. We feel the
developers are taking advantage of Covid 19. Thank you Theresa Di Marco Sent from my iPhone





